
 
        March 12, 2024 
  
Bryan K. Brown 
Jones Day 
 
Re: West Pharmaceutical Services, Inc. (the “Company”) 

Incoming letter dated March 11, 2024 
 
Dear Bryan K. Brown: 
 

This letter is in regard to your correspondence concerning the shareholder 
proposal (the “Proposal”) submitted to the Company by James McRitchie for inclusion in 
the Company’s proxy materials for its upcoming annual meeting of security holders. 
Your letter indicates that the Company withdraws its December 22, 2023 request for a 
no-action letter from the Division. Because the matter is now moot, we will have no 
further comment.  
 

Copies of all of the correspondence related to this matter will be made available 
on our website at https://www.sec.gov/corpfin/2023-2024-shareholder-proposals-no-
action.  
 
        Sincerely, 
 
        Rule 14a-8 Review Team 
 
 
cc:  James McRitchie 
 

https://www.sec.gov/corpfin/2023-2024-shareholder-proposals-no-action
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